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24th February 2025 
 

LEDVANCE Australia Price Increase 
1st May 2025 

 
 
Over the last 12 months LEDVANCE Australia commenced a range of 
initiatives to help offset inflationary business input cost pressures and 
foreign exchange losses against our product costs. 
 
Despite our efforts, these local and global costs have continued to 
escalate which now require LEDVANCE to pass on some of these and 
advise of a price increase from 1st May 2025. 
 
LEDVANCE now provides 60 days advanced notice of a pending price 
increase representing a weighted average increase of approximately 
4.0% over our whole range from Luminaires and LED/Traditional Lamps 
to Electronic Control Gear and Sensors. 
 
A new Master Data Price File will be made available to upload before 
30th April 2025. 
 
LEDVANCE Australia continue to remain committed in delivering 
exceptional customer Service and Support, with products of the highest 
Quality. 
 
Our team thank you for your support as we continue to bring to market 
new OSRAM and LEDVANCE branded innovative Lamp and Luminaire 
products. 
 
Please contact your State Sales Manager or me by email, should you 
have any questions relating to the price adjustment. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ben Mills 
Managing Director 
LEDVANCE Australia Pty Ltd 
email: b.mills@ledvance.com 
mobile: +61 418 694 202 
 
 


